
2019-2020 Elementary Mathematics Specialist Institute for  
New Elementary Coaches and Specialists​. 

 
We are pleased to announce that we are accepting applications for the ​2019-2020 Elementary 
Mathematics Specialist Institute for New Elementary Coaches and Specialists​. We are 
looking for elementary mathematics coaches and specialists who are new to their positions 
(serving in current roles less than three years) and are currently transitioning from the classroom 
to the role of a specialist or coach. 
 
Participants in the Elementary Mathematics Specialist Institute for New Elementary Coaches 
and Specialists will collaborate on and increase knowledge and skill-sets related to: 
 

● Defining the role of an Elementary Mathematics Specialist 
● Building relationships with teachers, administrators, etc.  
● Deepening knowledge of content and standards including progressions across grade 

levels  
● Working with individual teachers, grade-level teams, and school faculties  
● Equity in mathematics education  

 
Sessions will incorporate a variety of learning activities including readings, video, vignettes, 
interactive feedback, self-assessment and reflection, networking, collaboration with peers, 
current research, and more. 
 
The 2019-2020 institute will occur from 8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. over six days throughout the 
school year. All meeting locations will be in downtown Salt Lake City. There will also be some 
intersession work to keep connected between sessions. Participants who apply are committing 
to attend all six days listed below. Lodging, mileage, and meals will be the responsibility of the 
participant or their LEA. Participants will earn 2 USBE Credists.  
 
Applications are open now through August 23, 2019.​ ​Please complete your application here​.  
Applicants will hear back by Friday, August 30, 2019.  
 
2019-2020 Elementary Mathematics Specialist Institute for New Elementary Coaches and 
Specialists Dates: 
 
  *   Session 1: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 
  *   Session 2: Friday, October 11, 2019 
  *   Session 3: Tuesday, December 3, 2019 
  *   Session 4: Tuesday, January 14, 2020  
  *   Session 5: Tuesday, February 25, 2020  
  *   Session 6: Wednesday, March 25, 2020  
 
For questions regarding the Elementary Mathematics Specialist Institute for New Elementary 
Coaches and Specialists, please contact Shannon Olson (​shannon.olson@schools.utah.gov​).  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe3oOrPSTzmdhTsyeQZTWfk_SOYpvzpSOBnw07ah9BjK80Xyw/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:shannon.olson@schools.utah.gov

